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Committed to the care and education of your child within a Christian setting 
 

17th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 14th December 2017    

 

 Christmas lunch for our pupils will be provided in school on Thursday 14th December.  The cost will be the 

usual price of a school lunch - £2.20.  An invitation to have Christmas lunch is available to all children in our 

school, whether they normally have a school or packed lunch. 

 

Menu: 
Roast turkey, chipolata sausage, Yorkshire pudding or Vegetarian celebration roast & vegetarian sausage 
Roast potatoes, carrots, peas, gravy and cranberry sauce 
Festive ice- cream star 
 

 Please inform the office if your child has any special dietary requirements. 

 

 If you would like your child to have a Christmas lunch, please return the reply slip below, even if your 

child normally has a hot lunch on a Thursday, by Friday 1st December as we need to order supplies in advance. 

 

 If your child is entitled to a free school lunch but does not usually have one, please call at the school 

office with proof of entitlement.   

Yours sincerely,     , 

 

Tim Edwards-Grundy 

Headteacher      

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 14th December 2017: 

 

Please tick relevant box and return slip to school by Friday 1st December. 

 

I wish to order a Christmas Lunch for my child/children. 

 

My child/children usually has/have a school lunch – I will pay for the lunch in the usual way  

My child/children does/do not usually have a school lunch - I have paid on Parentpay or I enclose 

          payment of £2.20. 

Please tick if your child/children would like the vegetarian option. 

My child/children has/have special dietary requirements and I have informed the office. 

My child is in Reception/Yr 1/Yr 2                                                              

 

Name/s ……………………………………………………..…………….     Class/es…………………………………………… 

 

 ………………………………………………………………………   ……………………………………………… 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………….            Dated …………………………………………….. 
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